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IRISH BORDER PLAN IS 'ANTI-DEMOCRATIC', JOHNSON TELLS EU

- 20.08.2019

EU Observer (20 August 2019)

UK prime minister Boris Johnson has sent an open letter to EU Council president Donald Tusk in 
order to reopen the discussion on the border between Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland. 

The letter was published ahead of talks with German chancellor Angela Merkel and French 
president Emmanuel Macron later this week.
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